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Sent:
To: _WEB_Local Plan
Subject: Washwell Fields development, Painswick

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Sirs 
 
I wish to register a few concerns regarding the above development at Painswick for 20 houses. My main 
concern is the increased usage of Vicarage street as a means of accessing the development, unless access is 
made onto the A46. As a resident of Vicarage Street I know all too well the narrow lane is difficult to 
navigate given the parked vehicles. This development could mean an extra 40 cars regularly using the lane 
which in my opinion would make life very difficult indeed for existing residents and of course the residents 
of the new development themselves. 
 
Furthermore I am sure the development will not provide 40 car parking spaces so there will be an inevitable 
increase of parked vehicles on the lane around the recreation ground which is very restricted in size. This 
will increase the on street parking congestion in the area. 
 
Regards 
 


